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Friday 30th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
It is hard to believe that we have already reached the end of the second week of the Summer Term. So much hard 
work and commitment has gone into all aspects of school life, which has enabled us to achieve the school we are so 
proud of today for your children. Thank you for playing your part in that and for supporting your child as they continue 
their learning journey with us. 
 
Please can I take this opportunity to remind you all to keep checking your emails on a regular basis as we are now 
sending out the majority of our messages/letters/information to you all via email and we don't want any of you to 
miss out on anything. If you need to update school with your email address/contact information then please contact 
us on enquiries@stpiusx.npcat.org.uk 
 
Now that the shops are open we expect the children to be looking super smart in their school uniform and wearing 
black shoes. Please see our website for detailed school uniform information: https://stpiusx.npcat.org.uk/school-
uniform/  
 
Similar to school uniform, I would like to remind everyone that again now the shops are open, it is the expectation 
that children come into school wearing their PE kits on the days when they have PE lessons. A letter detailing the PE 
kit has already been sent by Mr Cara, so if you have not had sight of this then please do check your email. Staff will 
contact home should children not be in correct uniform or PE kit. We are very proud of the children at St Pius and 
believe that their overall appearance should reflect our high standards of behaviour and conduct. Thank you for your 
support with this.   
 
Just a reminder, that Nursery will be closed to the children on Thursday 6th May 2021 as the Nursery will be a Polling 
Station. Nursery will reopen on Friday 7th May 2021. 
 
I end on a sad note this week as we say goodbye and bid a very fond farewell to a much-loved and respected teacher, 
Mrs. Cooper. Children, staff and parents alike will miss Mrs. Cooper enormously. We are so very grateful for all that 
she has given to our school community and we all hope that she comes back to visit us. Thank you Mrs. Cooper! 
 
Wishing you a lovely, long ‘bank-holiday’ weekend.  
 
Best wishes  

N Bennett 
Nick Bennett 
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